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Respected Madam/Sir,

As you are aware, Sanskrit is one of the oldest languages of the world, and has been an integral
part of Indian culture. Government of India in 1969 declared to celebrate World Sanskrit day on
the occasion of Raksha Bandhan, i.e., Shravana Poornima which this year falls on
Monday, 03.08.2020. The Consortium of Sanskrit Universities has decided to celebrate
‘World Samskrita Day’ by organizing ‘Samskrita Week Celebrations’ from Friday, 31.07.2020
to Thursday, 06.08.2020 in all the Sanskrit Universities in India. The Consortium of Sanskrit
Universities has requested that ‘Samskrit Week Celebrations’ may also be organized in all other

universities as well (copy enclosed).

In view of above, you are requested to organize activities in online mode on promotion of

Sanskrit and cherish the glory of this great language.

With kind regards, [%

(Rajnish Jain)
To

The Vice-Chancellors of all Universities
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Consortium of Sanskrit Universities

(A consortium of all Central and State Sanskrit Universities in India)

President
Prof.Gopabandhu Mishra
Vice-Chancellor,
Shree Somanath Sanskrit
University, Veraval

Members
Hon'ble
Vice-Chancellors
of All Sanskrit Universities

Secretary
Prof.ShrinivasaVarakhedi
Vice-Chancellor,
Kavikulaguru Kalidas
Sanskrit University, Ramtek

Date :- 29.07.2020
To,
The Hon'ble Chairman
University Grants Commission (UGC)
Bahadurshah Zafar Marg,
New Delhi - 110002
cm.ugc@nic.in, webmaster.ugc.help@gmail.com

Sub : Request To Advise Universities to OrganiseSamskrit Week
Celebrations in Virtual Platform-Reg.

Namaste Mahoday, Season's Greetings!
Trust this mail finds you and your team safe, secure and healthy
amidst Corona virus pandemic.

I, on behalf of Sanskrit Universities Consortium, extend a warm
greetings to you. This Consortium is constituted in 2019 with all 16
Sanskrit Universities in India.

As you are aware, World Samskrit Day was declared to be celebrated
on Rakshabandhan i.e. ShravanaPoornima by Govt. of India in 1969
and being celebrated by one and all since then, which this year falls
on Monday, 03.08.2020.

Samskrita Universities in India, celebrate 'World Samskrita Day' by
organizing ‘Samskrit Week celebrations' from Friday, 31.07.2020 to
Thursday, 06.08.2020.

We kindly request your kind self to advise all the Universities to
celebrate Samskrit Week at their level. SamskritaBharati will extend
support to the Universities to organize the same and arrange resource
persons as well as programme content support.

While we take this opportunity to appreciate your pro-active support to
Samskrit, we look forward to your advise to all the Universities to
organize Samskrit Week celebrations.

With Namaskars,
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Prof. Gopabandhu Mishra
President

Office of the President:Phone No. 02876244531/9426657450, E-mail :vc.sssuni@gmail.com
Office of the Secretary: Phone No. 07114-255007, E-mail :ve@kksu.org



